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October 16, 2015
Health Sciences and Human Services Report 

1. Tami Allred has joined us as the new Lab Coordinator/Hospital Educator in a shared position with Northeastern Nevada Regional Hospital. 
2. Currently pulling data together to support filling Human Services Coordinator position to be presented at November Department Chairs meeting. 
3. The Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing (ACEN) will be here November 23 &24 to review our program as part of our substantive change for two additional nursing sites in Pahrump and Winnemucca.  
4. Radiology has received full accreditation, great work Mary and Cheri! 
5. After review of our first year monitoring report of the RN-BSN program, we have received full accreditation until spring 2019 from ACEN. Great work to all nursing faculty! 
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